
as they did concerning the significance and proper observance of the Lord's supper. 
But in neither case does the Apostle throw out the baby with the bath water. His 
"command of the Lord"—do not forbid glossolalia, but do all things properly and 
in order—has never been revoked! The God who made man's tongue and made him 
an intelligent, speaking creature, capable of fellowship and communion with Him-
self, has never renounced His option to speak as He chooses to His own glory 
through the man whose body and soul have become the temple of the Holy Spirit. 
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Memorial: DR. T. BERNER MADSEN, 1887-1962 

Dr. T. Berner Madsen, Vice President Emeritus, Trinity College and Trinity 
Evangelical Divinity School, went to be with the Lord on October 5, 1962. Dr. 
Madsen had returned to the Trinity College campus for a brief visit just minutes 
before he passed away in his automobile parked alongside the campus. 

Born in Austad parish, Norway in 1887, he came to the United States in 
1898. He took his undergraduate work at Nyack Missionary Institute and graduated 
from Colby College. He received his M.A. at Columbia University and did further 
work at the University of Chicago and the University of Minnesota serving as a 
professor in the department of Scandinavian literature at the latter institution. He 
took his Th.D. from Northwestern Theological Seminary. 

Joining the Trinity staff in Minneapolis in 1918, he served until February, 
1960, when he retired. During this time he also served, from 1924 through 1939, 
on the faculty of the University of Minnesota in the history and Scandinavian de-
partments. He was the minister of several congregations, including Union Con-
gregational church in St. Louis Park. 

In 1939 he was named president of Trinity and served until 1946. When con-
siderations of merger were being discussed, he was named acting president, then 
vice president of the merged schools at which position he continued until his retire-
ment in 1960. He was a member of the American Association of University Pro-
fessors and of several other honorary fraternities and societies. During his years 
of service he wrote many articles and monographs and was the author of the re-
cently published book, "What is Your Life?" Since his retirement he visited and 
toured in Europe and Scandinavia and also taught in schools in Norway. 

The influence of his teaching, the wisdom of his counseling, the readiness of 
his wit and the depth of his dedication to His Master . . . . for these and more 
Dr. Madsen will long beloved and remembered. 
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